
PE1399/N 

 

NHS Grampian Letter of 29 November 2011 

 

Dear Ms Peat 

  

Re: Scottish Parliament Public Petitions PE1398, PE1399 and PE1401 

  

My apologies for the delay in responding to your letter of 12th October 2011.  

  

I can confirm that NHS Grampian is compliant with Annex D of CEL 17 (2010), which 

sets out specific guidance for NHS Boards to apply in relation to Individual Patient 

Treatment Requests. The local guidance relating to CEL 17 (2010) is available at 

http://www.nhsgrampian.org/grampianfoi/files/NFUP.pdf 

 

Regards 

 

Richard Carey 

Chief Executive 

NHS Grampian 
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